
From: H I <hendi2@ymail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, April 2, 2020 3:37 PM 
To: DES SBCC <sbcc@des.wa.gov> 
Subject: 2018 Washington State Energy Code 

 

To whom it may concern, 

  

Good afternoon, 

I am writing today to request that you consider delaying the implementation 
of the 2018 Washington State Energy code for 6 months to January 1st, 
2021.  The reason for this request is the current shutdown of construction 
and many other day to day aspects of life.  This has led to many code 
update classes being canceled outright or at least delayed.  We would 
hope for the opportunity to take more of these classes and to fully 
understand the code prior to implementation and enforcement. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Respectfully, 

Derek Hendrickson 

 

 


